
 

Delivery Date – Saturday, December 8, 2018 

You are invited to join Tartan HS students and other community members who are investing in the 
lives of the children and the elderly in our community. This year our vision is to deliver Christmas 
gifts to over 300 children from 85 families and host a party for the residence of Oak Terrance. WILL 
YOU BE A PART? OACC has been providing gifts to families in need for 27 years and HHH provides us 
with another great opportunity to make Christmas memorable.  

YOU can have a significant impact on those in need and together we can “deliver” joy to those who 
are struggling at Christmas time. Here’s how you can play a role: 

_______  I would like to be a Sponsor by donating $50 per child. (Please make your tax deductible 
check out to HHH for the number of kids that you’d like to support) 

_______  I would like to be a Shopper/Wrapper for ________ children, by purchasing, wrapping and 
being reimbursed for my purchases. 

_______  I would like to do both.  Please sign me up as a Sponsor/Shopper/Wrapper. For _______ 
kids. I will purchase the gifts and wrap them for delivery to Tartan HS on December 8. 

________I would like to partner with Platinum Bank and All Family Dental in a matching grant by 
contributing _________ dollars to HHH. 

However you participate we will contact you at the contact info below. 
Name: 
Email: 
Telephone: 

On behalf of those who will benefit from your generosity, thanks. If you have questions contact 
John Larson at (651) 755-5591 or jflarson69@gmail.com. 

Please write out all checks to Holiday Helping Hands and send them to John Larson, 1202 Holly Ave. 
N, Oakdale, Mn 55128 (All donations are tax deductible)


